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ACS2017-CSD-CPO-0001 CITY WIDE 

 
REPORT RECOMMENDATION 
 
That the Finance and Economic Development Committee and Council receive this 
report for information. 
 

Councillor Harder was pleased with the reduction in the overall value of the 

contracts by 54 per cent but questioned staff about accessibility and purchasing. 

Specifically, she asked about the cost of the accessibility criteria and purchasing 

and whether the City continues to exceed the rules in place by the Province.  

Will McDonald, Chief Procurement Officer advised that the City is achieving its 

objectives under the legislation.  Not having the details on the cost on hand, he 

offered to provide a response to members of Council prior to the Council meeting 

of 10 May 2017. 

 RECEIVED  

 


